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Wednesday, 09 March 2022 

Dear Parents,  

Welcome back after the half term break. This term our topic is called ‘Roar, Here Come the 

Dinosaurs’. We will be reading lots of dinosaur themed books such as ‘The Feel-o-Saur’, ‘Dave’s 

Cave’ and ‘Dear Dinosaur’. In our maths work we will be comparing numbers, ordering numbers and 

continuing to use our knowledge of numbers to write and solve simple addition and subtraction 

sums. We will also be learning about different habitats and materials in the world around us, as well 

as celebrating Easter and Holi festivals.  

 

In our phonics work we will be recapping our sounds with two letters (digraphs) such as ch, sh, etc 

and practising reading them in words. Recapping these sounds is really beneficial to the children’s 

reading and writing and we would be very grateful if you could continue to practise sounds, words 

and spellings at home. Just a reminder -  

Spelling packs will be collected every Thursday and the new spellings will be sent home on Friday’s. 

It has been really lovely to see so many children completing the spelling challenges too! 

 

 Finally, please could you check that you have returned PE bags with indoor and outdoor PE 

kits and wellies to school. As always, if you have any questions please come and ask. 

 

Many Thanks,  

 

The Reception Teachers. 

Head Teacher – Alison Pass 
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